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February 22, 2022 
 
Dear 6th Grade Parents & Guardians, 
 
We are excited to announce that the sixth-grade class will have the opportunity to participate in a sixth-grade 
environmental trip to Camp Bernie in Port Murray.    Much like the previously held 6th grade Stokes trip, students will 
be able to engage in educational and team building activities at Camp Bernie.     
 
The 6th grade trip to Camp Bernie is be scheduled for Tuesday, May 31st and Wednesday, June 1st, with no overnight 
accommodations required.  Students will require parent/guardian pickup each evening from Brass Castle School.  
Please note, we anticipate an extended day on Tuesday, May 31st (late evening pickup) for an extra special student 
event at Camp Bernie. 
 
Details are being finalized at this time and additional information will be provided to families as soon as available 
including trip itinerary, transportation, meals,  and student costs.    
 
Thank you for your patience, as we work to finalize the plans for what will be a memorable trip for our sixth 
graders!    
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Keith Neuhs 
Superintendent 
 


